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M700 GPT CHAMBER 
 

I. SCOPE: 
To inform our customers of a change that we made in the GPT chamber of the 
M700 calibrator 
 

II. PARTS: 
None 
 

III. TOOLS: 
None 
 

IV. PROCEDURE: 
The purpose of this note is to inform you of a change that API has made to the 
GPT mixing chamber of the calibrator.  From August of 1998 API has changed the 
GPT chamber for the M700 calibrator.  We have gone from two glass chambers 
to one.  We made this change with the intent of increasing durability & reducing 
the complexity of this circuit in the calibrator.  We have extensively tested this 
new chamber, & the new style chamber actually outperforms the older two-
chamber style of mixing chamber.   
 
 
 
 
 

If you have questions regarding this procedure or any API equipment, please contact 
an API Customer Service representative at: 
Phone: (619) 675-9800  
Fax: (619) 657-9816 
Email: customerservice@advpol.com 
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